
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 2:13 PM 
To: Amer Ahmad; Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Gifts from Austrian Bakery 

Dear Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
Today we received a ginger bread house and a platter of cookies from the Austrian 
Bakery. We accept the gift  on behalf of the City of Chicago and will make both available 
to guests of the 43rd ward office. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


